
 

 

Greater Manchester Police, Fire & Crime Panel 

Date:  18 September 2023 

Subject:  GMP Local Policing Update  

Report of:  Chief Superintendent Rose & DCC Woods 

 

Purpose of Report 

The purpose of this report is to update on the progress made by GMP against the local 

policing model. 

  

Recommendations: 

The Panel is requested to: 

1. Note the contents of the report. 

Contact Officers 

Chief Superintendent Rose 

DCC Woods 

  



Report authors must identify which paragraph relating to the following issues: 

 

Equalities Impact, Carbon and Sustainability Assessment: 

No issues for consideration. 

Risk Management 

No issues for consideration. 

Legal Considerations 

No issues for consideration. 

Financial Consequences – Revenue 

No issues for consideration. 

Financial Consequences – Capital 

No issues for consideration. 

Number of attachments to the report:



 

 

 


